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PSEG LONG ISLAND 

HOME COMFORT 

PROGRAM ANNOUNCEMENT 
Document #:  HC 2020-05 

Announcement Date:  October 1, 2020 
 

RE: 2020 Home Comfort and Home Performance Rebate Application Version 1.3 Release and  

Geothermal Rebate Application Version 1.1 Release  
 

Dear Home Comfort Partners: 
 

PSEG Long Island is excited to announce the 2020 Home Comfort and Home Performance Rebate Application Version 1.3 release and the 
2020 Geothermal Rebate Application Version 1. 1 release.  Effective immediately, all Home Comfort and Geothermal Partners are required to 
submit new projects using the new applications. 
 
The quarterly release of applications is part of the program evolution designed to support PSEG Long Island’s commitment to New York State 
heat pump goals which are considered the most aggressive clean energy and climate agenda in the country. In 2019, NYS passed the nation-
leading Climate Leadership and Community Protection Act (Climate Act) to empower every New Yorker to fight climate change at home, at 
work, and in their communities.   
 
The Home Comfort/Home Performance application is located at https://www.psegliny.com/saveenergyandmoney/homeefficiency/homecomfort/contractors. 
 
The Geothermal application is located at https://www.psegliny.com/saveenergyandmoney/solarrenewableenergy/geothermal.  
 
Remember that all 2020 Home Comfort rebate applications require preapproval prior to installation. We recommend you submit the 
application for preapproval shortly after you receive a deposit from the customer. If you complete a project before a preapproval is granted, 
you will not receive a rebate or contractor incentive for that project. Continued noncompliance with this requirement will result in the 
inability to offer PSEG Long Island Home Comfort rebates to your customers. 
 
To deliver timely project preapprovals for submitted rebate applications, we request that you continue to include photos with your 
preapproval submissions, for both partial and whole house projects. This will allow our Home Comfort team to verify project details required 
to issue timely preapprovals. Otherwise remote and/or onsite verifications are required that cause delays with preapprovals. 
 
For partial house projects with ccASHP and non-ccASHP, ccASHP should be listed as the first system on the worksheet for the contractor to be 
eligible for the higher ccASHP contractor incentive level. 
 
Completion documents (including Project Completion Form and Invoice) must be submitted in a timely matter (two week) for customers to 
receive their rebates in 60-90 days of the completion document submission. 
 

If you have any issues with the Home Comfort Program, Geothermal program, or associated rebate applications, please do not hesitate to 
contact myself or Joshua Ebner joshua.ebner@pseg.com. 
 

We appreciate your participation in the PSEG Long Island Home Comfort Program. 
 

Thank you for your cooperation and continued support. 
 

Sincerely, 
 

Jonathan Tham 
 

Jonathan Tham 
Program Administrator, Home Comfort Program 
jonathan.tham@pseg.com 
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